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Dear Music Students and Parents,

The members of the Hillsboro Area District of OMTA are excited to announce
the 2024 Westside Ribbon Festival! You are invited to register students in one of the
following recitals:

Saturday morning, February 3, 2023 at Calvary Lutheran Church, 937 NE Jackson School
Road, Hillsboro

Saturday afternoon, Feb. 3, 2023 at Calvary Lutheran Church, 937 NE Jackson School Road,
Hillsboro;

Sunday afternoon, Feb.4, 2023 at Forest Grove United Church of Christ 2032 College Way,
Forest Grove, OR

Participants will earn a colorful, embossed ribbon for participation in up to three categories:

e SOLO
o ENSEMBLE (new this year)
e MUSICAL ARTWORK

Solo and ensemble repertoire may be any style, memorized or with music. Photocopies are not
allowed unless needed for page turns. Students may perform on any instrument or they may also
sing. Both venues offer a grand piano. This is a noncompetitive, non-adjudicated event. The emphasis
is on having fun sharing music!

Artwork with a musical theme is encouraged, to display at the Festival. This was quite a popular
activity last year! Entries could consist of a poster, small sculpture, mobile, handmade musical
instrument - let your imagination go! Teachers will need to gather these items before the festival to
bring for display.

Registration is now open and will be managed through your teacher. The costis $15
per student for students of OMTA members, or $20 per student for students of nonmember
teachers. The registration Deadline is January 13, 2024.

For further information about our event offerings, please check out our website:
omta-hillsboro.org



